Due to the devastating effects of Hurricane

Irma, the Conch Republic Area Recovery in

Paradise Spiritual Retreat 26 is postponed
until 2020.

RECOVERY IN
PARADISE 26 IS ON
HOLD

Thank you for your continued support as The Conch
Republic Area continues recovery efforts since Hurricane
Irma. Please note that our venue, the Sugarloaf KOA, is
still under construction and will not be able to
accommodate us until April 2020.

MORE WILL BE REVEALED, and we’ll keep you posted.



